
PTO Meeting-Minutes June 6, 2006 
 
 

Attending: Maria MacIver, Linda Pompey, Jill Whitcomb, Linda Neville, Lisa 
Campbell, Kerrie Ryan, Ann Marie Dunn, Chris Kinnally, Sharon Striglio, Eileen 
Struzziery, Stephanie Peters, Susan Hanks, Michelle Proude and Nancy Sullivan. 
 
Before we start, we need to instill the importance of being out of the school by 8:50. 
If we are late, the custodial staff needs to receive 2 hrs of overtime pay. 
 
Acceptance of minutes: May minutes approved 
Treasurer’s Report: Linda reported the approx balance incl. outstanding commitments.  
 
Funding Requests: 

1. MS 6th grade science teacher Heather Hughes requests funds for the Liberty 
Clipper Ship. A motion to allocate up to $2000 pending the Crossroads funds was 
made.       Unanimously Approved 

2. HS science teacher PJ Burke requests money for rockets and altitude finders. A 
motion was made to allocate up to $100.  Unanimously Approved 

 
New Business:  

1. 2006-2007 meeting schedule passed out to members. 
2. Dr Rizzi has Jeffrey Benson, to come speak on the subject of inclusion and the 

different styles of learning. This is an important topic and should have it’s own 
evening possibly the week after open house. 

3. Jonathon Ford would like to schedule speakers for the school year with the help of 
Joan MacDonald’s resources. Mr. Ford wants a PTO presence at the HS. 

4. We’ve received permission to send a summer mailing expressing who we are and 
what we’ve done for the schools etc. 

5. Michelle would like to start the sox tops program. It’s .05/cover and only runs 
through October. 

6. There may be an August meeting. You will be notified through e-mail. 
7. The SchoolCom has formed an Adhoc Committee for a tribute to Donnie Gately. 

 
Open Issues:  

1. Calendar Sales: We’ve received about 250 calendars back ($2500). We needed 
$900 to break even. 

2. The cookie challenge has a tentative date set for December 2nd. 
3. Stephanie received 20 sheets back for the turn off your TV week. Julie Kaplan, a 

2nd grader, received a 4pk of movie tickets. 
4. The HS has been notified who will receive the PTO Academic Award on Sunday.  

Miscellaneous: 
PTO LOGO: Stephanie met with Mrs. Bandera from WAVE. The Logo came out great. 
Do we want stationary made up? Posters? A framed picture? 
Box Tops: Friday is the last day for the collection. Where do the checks go? 
 
Meeting adjourned 


	Meeting adjourned

